
From: mrsewall@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: FW: Dual Citizen Public Hearing Concert Series
Date: Thursday, July 1, 2021 9:25:58 AM

I am resending this support for the Dual Citizen Variance. See below
Please be advised that the councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us blocked my email.
 
Thank you
 
Martha Sewall

From: mrsewall@gmail.com <mrsewall@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 9:23 AM
To: councilhearling@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Cc: tim@dualcitizenbrewing.com
Subject: Dual Citizen Public Hearing Concert Series
 
Dear St. Paul City/Council,
 
We own the building at 693 Raymond and have and will continue to support the concert series and
events that Dual Citizen offers to the Raymond/University neighborhood. They are well organized
and respectful of all the neighbors (business and citizens alike).
 
Please accept this email as our support for the Sound Level Variance Request that Dual citizen has
requested for BOTH dates.
 
They are a great business and community citizen.
 
Martha and David Sewall
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